
 

 
February 13, 2024 
 
 
 
Via Email 
 
Board of Selectmen 
Town of Halifax  
Halifax Town Hall 
499 Plymouth Street 
Halifax,  MA 02338 
 
Re:  Town of Halifax – Cable Television Renewal License 
 
Dear Members of the Board: 
 
Attached is the fully executed Cable Television Renewal License between the Town of Halifax and 
Comcast which will commence on April 22, 2024. 
 
Please feel free to contact me at Michael_Galla@comcast.com or 339.832.7395 should you have any 
questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

Michael Galla 

Michael Galla, Sr. Manager 
Government Relations 
 
cc: Town Counsel/Town Attorney – Town of Halifax 
 Attorney Wm. August – Epstein & August, LLP 
 Shonda Green – MA DTC (via email) 
 Denise Mason – Comcast Manager of Government & Regulatory Affairs (via email) 
 Comcast Corporate Franchising (via email) 
 Comcast Division Franchising and Finance (via email) 
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